
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Sean Brady, City Attorney 

DATE:    November 9, 2020 

SUBJECT: 
Consideration of Ordinance No. 1445-20 an Ordinance Relating to Cannabis Regulations; 
Amending Tualatin Development Code Chapter 80; and Making Minor Amendments to Other 
Tualatin Development Code Chapters. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Staff recommends Council adopt the ordinance. 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
Ordinance No. 1445-20 amends and adds new provisions to Tualatin Development Code Chapter 
80 to modify the regulations relating to where cannabis facilities may operate in Tualatin. The 
ordinance also amends the Tualatin Development Code to remove the term “marijuana” and 
replace it with the term “cannabis.” 

The City initiated Plan Text Amendment (PTA) 20-0006 to amend Tualatin Development Code 
Chapter 80 to modify the regulations relating where cannabis facilities may operate in Tualatin. 
The City provided notice of the PTA to the Oregon Department of Land Conservation and 
Development, as provided in ORS 197.610. The City provided notice of the public hearing, as 
required by TDC 32.250 and TDC 33.070.  

A public hearing was held before the City Council on November 9, 2020, to consider adopting the 
proposed amendments to the Tualatin Development Code.  

Ordinance No. 1445-20 amends the Tualatin Development Code to implement PTA 20-0006 and 
amend Tualatin Development Code Chapter 80 to modify the regulations relating to where 
cannabis facilities may operate in Tualatin.  

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

- Ordinance No. 1445-20 


